


Working Mother

Eden Quispe and students

printed high school student 
artwork on baby clothes, 
stitched and painted textiles

108" X 82"

NFS



On Change 
and Permanence

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and painted textiles

57 1/2" X 38"

NFS



The Puzzle

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles

34" X 27 1/2"

$600



Ancestor and sister.

Eden Quispe

stitched and painted textiles

35" X 25"

$500



Metamorphosis

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles

28" X 20"

NFS



Mothership

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles

94" X 61"

NFS



El Sueño de la Razón 
Produce Monstruos

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and painted textiles

35" X 55"

NFS



Maschinenmensch

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and painted 
textiles and found object fabric

90"X 120"

NFS



Reclining Woman

Eden Quispe

stitched, dyed, and painted 
textiles and used clothes

80" X 57"

NFS



Hope

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles

51" X 63"

NFS



The Cavern

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles

47 1/4" X 64"

$1000



The Seed

Eden Quispe

stitched and painted 
found textiles

53" X 47"

$1000



The Dream

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles

70" X 74 1/4"

NFS



Woman on hoop study

Eden Quispe

stitched, soldered 
and dyed textiles

68" X 28"

$500



"Mother never 
bathes alone"
Eden Quispe

2022

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles on quilt

66" X 59"

$900



American boy

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles

22" X 28"

$600



Casta Painting

Eden Quispe

stitched and painted textiles

51" X 59"

NFS



Separation

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles

18" X 17"

$400



Wind Woman

Eden Quispe

stitched and painted textiles

17" X 13 1/2"

$200



Potter study

Eden Quispe

stitched and painted textiles

24" X 15"

$300



Skull study

Eden Quispe

stitched, inked and 
painted textiles

14" X 11"

$150



Head study

Eden Quispe

stitched and painted textiles

14" X 11"

$150



Hidden cities

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles

13 1/2 X 13 1/2

$300



Prairie Woman

Eden Quispe

stitched, soldered and 
painted textiles

20" X 20"

$600



Pearl

Eden Quispe

stitched, soldered and 
painted textiles

36" X 28"

$700



Nebuchadnezzar

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles

40" X 52"

$900



Valentina

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles

34" X 23"

$400



On the Back of 
the North Wind

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and painted textiles

36" X 42"

$600



Mummy

Eden Quispe

istitched, printed, and 
painted textiles

34" X 23"

$400



Mother at rest

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles

45" X 38"

$700



Balance

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles

63" X 63"

NFS



Sweet Wife

Eden Quispe

stitched, printed and 
painted textiles

34" X 22"

$500




